
   
 
                                 
 
                                     
         

 
                      
 
                     
 

  

 
 
 
             

     
         
       

 
                    

 
   

 
   

neighbourhood plans 

From: nigel goodman 
Sent: 09 December 2017 10:12 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Torquay Neighbourhood Plan Consultation 

Dear Sirs,
 

I wish to register my absolute and total support of the Submitted Torquay Neighbourhood Plan 2017.
 

I believe it is an excellent, well thought through and balanced Plan that establishes clear policies and path forward
 
for the area.
 

I also wish to congratulate all those involved in its production.
 

I am a resident and owner of the property stated below.
 

and a member of the following organisations: 
Torquay Neighbourhood Forum 
St.Marychurch and District Community Partnership 
Maidencombe Residents Association 

Could you please keep me informed on the Examination process. 

Yours sincerely, 

Nigel Goodman 
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